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	City Hall Restroom Nears Completion

The City of Shoreacres, with funding provided by the Harris County Department of Housing and Economic Development, is building a handicapped accessible restroom downstairs at City Hall.  The City is eligible for federal grant money for the restroom, because it will help bring City Hall into compliance with the Americans with Disability Act (ADA).  Now, restroom facilities will be available to those attending meetings or court at City Hall without having to climb stairs.  Please thank former Alderman Mary Becker for locating the grant money to complete this important project.  Come by City Hall and take a look!

Mark Your Calendar for the Annual Cook-Off

The Shoreacres Civic Association will host the annual Barbecue Cook-Off on October 11 at Circle Park.  The Civic Association will hold a meeting on August 20th at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall to begin planning the event.  Please come to the meeting and volunteer your help.  This event can only happen with the help of interested citizens.  Entrance forms for cook-off teams will be sent in the Civic Association newsletter in August. The Civic Association would also like to add music to the event this year and would love to have local bands play.  For information, please call Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425.

Check out Our New Web Site

The City of Shoreacres now has a web site.  The web site is being developed for the City as a part of the BEACON (Bayshore Equitable Access Community On-Line Network) project.  Please take a look at the web site at cityofshoreacres.us and let us know what you think. You can email comments or suggestions for the web site to citysecretary@cityofshoreacres.us.

Help Reduce Sewer Costs

The City of Shoreacres pays Gulf Coast Waste Disposal for every gallon of sewage pumped out of the city.  Rainwater infiltrating into the sewer system through broken pipes or  caps left off of sewer clean-outs costs the City and, therefore, all residents money.  Please check all of your sewer clean-outs right now! If you have any clean-outs in your yard with missing caps, please replace them.  The City will be conducting smoke testing in southeast Shoreacres in early August.  If the smoke testing reveals that there are breaks in city-owned sewer lines (which are generally located under the street), the City will repair the line at the City’s expense.  If the smoke testing reveals that there are breaks in a homeowner’s line, the homeowner will be notified and required to repair those breaks at his or her expense.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings August 11 and 25 at 7:00 P.M. Budget workshop August 18 at 7:00 P.M.  A budget hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. prior to the regular council meeting on September 8.  Agenda for all meetings are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.

( Looked in your ditch or culverts lately? Accumulated debris—which could be lawn clippings, limbs, or other trash—could hinder or even stop the flow of rainwater.  Please make sure ditches and culverts are clear; the home you save from flooding may be yours!.
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